
Turf Spring 2019 Issue: Time For
Renewal

 

 

Source: www.TurfMagazine.com

Spring Is A Time For Renewal

[dropcap]M[/dropcap]any of you are in full swing
for the spring season, busy revitalizing lawns and landscapes across
residential and commercial properties. With the publication of this issue,
Turf joins you in that renewal with the official relaunch of the magazine. In
2018, our parent company, Group C Media, Inc., acquired Turf, and as the new
editor in chief, I’m looking forward to covering the topics that matter to
you and your business—from the technical and practical aspects of turf and
tree care, to the ins and outs of business management. Celebrating its 30th
year in 2018, our sister publication, Facility Executive, is written for
facility management professionals who operate and maintain public and private
sites. An important part of facilities work includes groundskeeping and
related issues, including aesthetics, water conservation/quality, and pest
control. We’ll draw on that expertise to deliver useful content to you here.
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With our focus on mowing equipment in this issue, you’ll find the cover story
(Mowers: Buying Cycles and Pricing Prowess) provides insight on fleet
management. And the authors of the articles on selling your services and
securing new and existing contracts offer practical tips to bring in more
business. And for My Landscape, we spoke with the head of landscape services
at The University of Mississippi about a treasured green space on that
campus.

We’re digging in to bring you the latest industry products, best practices,
and news, so you can grow your business in 2019. And, we want to hear from
you about the articles you read in the magazine and on turfmagazine.com, as
well as suggestions on covering topics you want to know more about in your
work. Send e-mails to me at the address below. I look forward to getting to
know you this season and beyond!

Anne Cosgrove
Editor in Chief
Turf
acosgrove.turf@groupc.com
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services at The University of Mississippi, talks about maintaining a
treasured green space on campus.


